
April 1, 1974 

Josie Cook, 
feminist Art Collective, 
c/o The Women's Office, 
University of British Columbia, 
Vancouver, B. C. 

Dear Ms. Cook: 

Our council would like to know i f you could supply 
us with slides of women artists and i f i t would 
be possible to exchange slides with you. 

Yourstruly, 

M. Hodgson, Secretary, 
West Kootenay Status of Women Council. 


